
 

Contact Information: 

Site Manager:  

Arielle Fry  

(303) 519-3742 

arielle.fry@rrcc.edu 

Program Manager: 

Sarah Espinoza  

(303) 914-6452  

sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu 

SACC Administrator:  

Elizabeth Phelps 

liz.phelps@rrcc.edu  

Accounting:  

sacc@rrcc.edu 

Website:  

rrcc.edu/sacc  

Program Hours:  

6:45-8:00am & 2:30-6:00pm  

Happy October! 

I am so excited fall is upon us! We have a lot planned for the 

month of October. We will be experiencing some awesome Au-

tumn activities, learning about the world under water, adventur-

ing through different sports and exploring World Holidays. Here 

are a couple of reminders for this month: 

 No School on October 12th—full day of care for anyone who 

signed up. Please remember it is at Mitchell 

 Electronics are only allowed on Fridays. We will make an exception 

for homework but encourage limited screen time. 

 If your student is participating in clubs please sign our “Activity  

Release Form” located at the parent table.  Also remind your stu-

dents to check in at Red Rocks prior to going to his/her club. 

 Please don’t forget to sign your student out with the time and your 

signature. 

 Please always have a government issued ID with you for pick-up. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 Please communicate via email when your child will be absent from 

our program. 

 

October 1st—Tuition Due 

October 12th—Full Day at Mitchell Elementary 

201 Ruby Dr. Golden, 80403 

October 31st—Happy Halloween!  

 

November 1st—Tuition Due 

November 2nd—Full Day  

November 19th-21st—Thanksgiving Break 

November 22nd & 23rd—RRCC SACC CLOSED 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Pictured Left: 

Audrey and Lena 

play with Lincoln 

Logs. They are prac-

ticing their sharing 

skills, and engineer-

ing skills while hav-

ing lots of fun to-

gether! At red rocks 

we encourage build-

ing new things with 

friends! 



RRCC SACC Conduct Code 

 

We take the safety of your child(ren)  

seriously.  In doing so, we have set  

expectations that all children remain  

emotionally and physically safe by following 

the 4 safes: 

Our BODIES are safe 

Our FEEINGS are safe 

Our BELONGINGS are safe 

STAFF are safe people to talk to. 

 

Specific behavior concerns can include: 

threatening other children 

being physically aggressive  

disregarding staff direction  

 

As we desire to help all children learn and 

grow, we will do our best to work with you, the 

parent, in a respectful manner through com-

munication and problem solving. We hold the 

same standards for our parents, guardians, 

and staff as well. Disrespectful language, be-

havior or aggression will not be condoned or 

tolerated on site. In the event that a violation 

is made, your contract will be cancelled im-

mediately. 

 

Please visit pages 14 and 15 of our parent 

handbook for the specific process 

that RRCC SACC follows in order to 

keep all children safe. Should you 

have any concerns, feel free to reach out to 

your Program Manager, Sarah Espinoza.  

Student Corner! 

Olivia R. is our Spotlight Student for the Month of 
October! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Olivia is a 5th grader in Ms. Ligrani’s Class. She likes to dance, 

do gymnastics and play outside with her friends.  
 

Q. What is your favorite subject in school and why? 
A. Writing because I get to use my imagination. 
Q. What are you most excited for this school year? 
A. I am excited for young Ameri-town 
Q. What are you most excited for at Red Rocks? 
A. I am excited the last week when we get to do extra STEAM, 
Outside and Scatter. I also like that it feels like a fun  
celebration. 
Q. What are you looking forward to this fall? 
A. Burying myself in the leaves and getting lots of candy at  
Halloween! 
 

Halloween & Weather Updates 

Many of your students will be participating in the Halloween 

parade/parties at Maple Grove. If your student wishes to wear 

his/her costume to Red Rocks after school that is fine but they 

will not be able to wear masks. 

Furthermore, if you plan on picking your student up from 

school that day please let me know prior to the end of the 

day! 

As weather begins to get cooler out please send your student 

with the appropriate gear. Jackets, hoodies or other long 

sleeves (and any other weather gear) are recommended in 

order for them to be able to go outside! 


